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MEMORANDUM	

	

TO:		 	 Massry	Residence	Families,	Residents	and	Friends	
FROM:		 Mark	L.	Koblenz,	CEO	
	 	 Daughters	of	Sarah	Community	for	Seniors	
DATE:			 January	8,	2021	
RE:		 	 COVID‐19	Update		
	

I	am	writing	to	inform	you	that	all	of	the	results	from	our	resident	
COVID	testing	this	past	week	have	been	returned.		Regrettably,	one	additional	
new	resident	has	tested	positive	for	the	virus.			In	accordance	with	our	testing	
protocols,	we	plan	on	doing	another	round	of	resident	testing	this	coming	
week.	

On	a	related	note,	we	are	excited	to	report	that	Walgreens	has	given	us	
a	date	for	our	vaccine	clinic.		The	clinic	will	be	held	at	The	Massry	
Residence	on	Tuesday,	January	19,	2021.		All	eligible	residents	interested	
in	receiving	the	vaccine	will	be	inoculated	at	that	time.		Walgreens	has	also	
told	us	that	they	will	be	utilizing	the	Pfizer	vaccine	at	their	clinics.	

Should	you	have	any	questions	in	the	meantime,	please	do	not	hesitate	
to	reach	out	to	Sharon	Rosenblum	at	518‐724‐3404.	

Lastly,	in	the	interest	of	full	disclosure,	we	have	learned	that	one	of	
our	part‐time	staff	members	has	tested	positive	for	the	virus.		This	individual,	
who	is	now	quarantining	at	home,	has	not	been	in	this	facility	since	way	back	
in	November.		As	with	all	staff	members	who	test	positive,	this	individual	will	
not	be	returning	to	the	facility	until	they	receive	a	negative	test	result.	

Wishing	you	a	pleasant	weekend	and	Shabbat	Shalom.	

	


